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UNIVERSITY DRIVE @ CALHOUN ROAD – TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

 
 
Houston, February 28, 2012 – In an effort to improve mobility, The City of Houston (COH) is 
making adjustments to the intersection of University Drive and Calhoun Road.  
 
The left turn lane from University Drive westbound to Calhoun Road southbound is currently 
under construction and is expected to be completed by Sunday, March 11, 2012. These 
improvements may require one-lane traffic only on University Drive westbound. The left turn lane 
leading from Calhoun Road southbound to University Drive eastbound has been completed.  
 
COH will continue to work on traffic signal improvements at this intersection, and the project is 
expected to be completed by April 15, 2012. 
 
For questions or concerns related to this project, please contact Keith Ivy, Sr. Project Manager at 
713-743-9262 or kmivy2@central.uh.edu. 
 
 

 
About the University of Houston 
 
The University of Houston is a comprehensive national research institution serving the globally 
competitive Houston and Gulf Coast Region by providing world-class faculty, experiential learning 
and strategic industry partnerships. UH serves more than 38,500 students in the nation’s fourth-
largest city, located in the most ethnically and culturally diverse region of the country.   
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